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Mission Possible - Destination Success

On Wednesday, March 28, 2007 a conference for parents of elementary and secondary
students called Mission Possible - Destination Success will be held at the Four
Points Sheraton in Thorold.  

The program is from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. with light refreshment and exhibits.

Workshop topics include:

• Post-secondary Straight Talk - Student Panel Discussion
• Transition to Secondary - Moving on to High School
• Staying Safe in Cyberspace - Protecting Yourself and Your Children
• 211 - Inventory of Programs and Services - Community Resources at Your

Fingertips
• Motivating Your Child - Making it Through the High School Years
• Parenting Strategies - Identifying High Risk Behaviour
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